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From: Brunina Morrow  
Date: ‎Thursday‎, ‎April‎ ‎22‎, ‎2021‎ ‎2‎:‎48‎:‎36‎ ‎PM
To: <industryrelations@oeb.ca>
Subject: seasonal hydro rates [CSE: eVIiCp, TKT: egS8ZL]
 
I am a seasonal hydro user who has been paying skyrocketing hydro rates for years.
During the winter, I pay hundreds of dollars for hydro delivery, storage, etc. and rarely any usage of actual hydro.
 
We only use our property usually from April to October/November as we can’t access it during winter months.
 
Why are the rates so high? Even when we use hydro during the months we can access our camp, the rates are
high for all the extra charges than it is for the actual hydro used.
 
The amount is supposed to go up even more now.
 
It is a seasonal property and it costs more to have the hydro than the electricity I use in town.
 
I know I am not the only one who has these concerns.
For example, my last bill, I used $54 in electricity but my total bill was $221.
That is insane.
 

Sincerely,
 
B. Morrow



 




